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From: Linda Lee

Sent: 7 Thursday, October 4, 2018 10:15 AM

To: Vince Jackson; D Hart

Subject: FW: Re-zoning Request Z-18041 (Dorgan Property )
Linda Lee

Planner

Baldwin County Planning & Zoning Department
(251) 972-8523

From: Howard Schramm Jr [mailto:spud @hmsjr.net]

Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2018 10:11 AM

To: Linda Lee <LLee@baldwincountyal.gov>

Bubject: Fwd: Re-zoning Request Z-18041 {Dorgan Property )

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Howard Schramm

Date: October 4, 2018 at 10:03:46 AM CDT

To: spud@hmsijr.net

Subject: Re-zoning Request Z-18041 (Dorgan Property )

| am writing to express opposition to the request to re-zone the property at the corner of Scenic
Highway 98 and County Road 32 from B-2 to R-4, | am a permanent resident living within 1/4 mile of this
property for the past 24 years. Prior to that my family & | were summer residents of Point Clear since |
was a pre-schooler. My parents built a permanent home in 1955 near Bailey Creek which my family
enjoyed prior to building my current home.

My desire is to see historic Point Clear maintain its quiet and peaceful character by NOT allowing over-
building. | ask that you enforce current zoning regulations and comply with the current Master Plan for
our area to ensure that over-building does not increase traffic or the serious water runoff problems we
experience,

Howard M Schramm, Jr.

17249 Scenic Highway 98
Point Clear, Alabama

Sent from my iPad




